AFRICAN AMERICAN STUDENTS FOUNDATION, INC.

477 Madison Avenue, New York 22, New York • PLaza 2-2090

Board of Directors
Dr. Hastings K. Banda
Mrs. Ralph J. Bunche
Harry Belafonte
Buell G. Gallagher, d.d.
Kenneth Kaunda
Theodore W. Kheel
Hon. Tom Mboya
Frank C. Montero
Hon. Julius Nyerere
Sidney Poitter
Jackie Robinson
William X. Scheinman
Mrs. Peter Weiss

Educational Advisory Board

Buell G. Gallagher, D.D. President, City College of the City of New York

R. J. HENLE, S.J.

Dean of the Graduate School

Saint Louis University

PROF. ROBERT A. MANNERS
Department of Anthropology
Brandeis University

PROF. JOHN V. MURRA
Department of Anthropology
Vassar College

KARIUKI K. NJIIRI Kenya Education Department

Prof. GLEN L. TAGGART Dean, International Programs Michigan State University

Officers

FRANK C. MONTERO President

WILLIAM X. SCHEINMAN Vice President

THEODORE W. KHEEL Secretary-Treusurer

East African Office P.O. Box 10818 Nairobi, Kenya December 9, 1960

Dear Sir:

The undernamed students are enrolled at your school. They came to this country to further their education largely through your generosity and interest. This Foundation provided the essential link, transportation from East Africa to your school.

We have enlarged our program and area of responsibility to include a service to each Airlift student while they are studying here. This will include a guidance program, emergency financial assistance, locating summer employment, as well as seeing that each student is taken care of during his vacation periods.

The winter holiday season is soon upon us. Could we call upon you or your staff to find out if the undernamed has a place to stay for this vacation, and if not, could you help locate nearby families with whom they could share a home. This will not only lessen the loneliness so often felt at such a time, but will also help introduce these students to American home life so important to furthering understanding between peoples in these misunderstood times.

Thank you for your kind consideration. We hope that both school and student are benefiting from one another and that your participation in this important program will soon reap the rewards in a better trained population ready to handle its own affairs, as well as a more enlightened America.

Mrs. Peter Weiss Student Advisor

incerely

P. S. We are encouraging our students not to travel far during vacations so as to save necessary funds and hope that they will not have to buy many of their meals. Would you kindly inform us of the change of address of any of these students.